
                
      
     

  

From:	 
To:	 FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc:	 info@copyrightalliance.org 
Subject:	 The Copyright Alliance has informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama Administration to share my 

thoughts on my rights as a creator. 
Date:	 Tuesday, March 16, 2010 9:52:11 PM 

The Copyright Alliance has informed me of this welcome invitation from the  Obama Administration to 
share my thoughts on my rights as a creator.  I know intellectual infringement hurst me and my industry. 
Photography is a tough business and making money is extremely hard. The art  and the industry will 
suffer if people are allowed to infringe on our intellectual rights. Please take the steps to make it harder 
for people and corporations to steal our rights and way of life. I am a college student and freelance 
photographer from California and I am in favor of stricter intellectual  rights. Thank you for your time and 
consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Diego James Robles 
Photojournalist 

951.723.7183 
http://www.roblesphotography.com/ 
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